
OUR NEW PAYMENT PLATFORM IS AVAILABLE! 

 

Our payment platform has changed to InvoiceCloud.  

You will need to register your account in this new payment platform (our old 

platform will be disabled February 1, 2024). Please scan the QR code or 

use the link below to register.  

To register, have your account number and the name on the account 

handy. (Note: If your account number begins with a zero, do not enter 

the leading zero. You will need both digits after the dash). 

 

https://www.invoicecloud.com/villageofmorrisvillewaterandlightdept 

You can also find the link on our website (www.mwlvt.com). Click “Online 

Bill Pay” located on the left-hand side for instructional videos and 

assistance with registration.  

We are happy to be able to offer paperless billing once again! We 

encourage everyone to choose this option. 

 

**NOTE** IF YOU ARE CURRENTLY AN AUTOPAY 

CUSTOMER YOU MUST ENROLL IN AUTOPAY ON THE 

NEW PLATFORM.  

https://www.invoicecloud.com/villageofmorrisvillewaterandlightdept
http://www.mwlvt.com/

